
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Jesse Hamilton

Breaking the Ramadan Fast with the Community

JESSE HAMILTON  June 30, 2016

ISSUE: COMMUNITY EVENTS 

I am proud we had the chance to honor two members of the Nigerian-American

Muslim Integrated Community last at our Iftar dinner. Kazeem Atanda and Hussein

Akinwande have been great advocates for the whole community. Thanks for your service.

I'd also like to thank our co-sponsors, including NYC Councilwoman Laurie Cumbo and

District Leader Olanike Alabi, whose longstanding service to the community is greatly

appreciated. 

Thanks to everyone who was able to join us. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/community-events

